CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

April 22, 2013

Brian C. Patterson, P.E.
Bohannan Huston, Inc.
7500 Jefferson NE CY1
Albuquerque, NM 87109

Re: Cheddar’s Casual Cafe
Engineer’s Stamp date 4-9-13 (F17/D006)

Dear Mr. Patterson,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 4-11-13, the above
referenced plan is approved for Building Permit. Please insert a copy of this plan into the
Building Permit set.
Engineer Certification of this plan is required for release of Certificate of Occupancy
by Hydrology.
PO Box 1293
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.

Sincerely,

Albuquerque C"‘X c o 6

Curtis Cherne, P.E., CFM
Principal Engineer, Planning Dept.

NM 87103 Development and Building Services

www.cabg.gov
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